
TOWNSHIP OF CEDAR GROVE 
ESSEX COUNTY,   NEW JERSEY 

  
LEGAL NOTICE 

  
  
PURPOSE: The Township of Cedar Grove is seeking funding through the State of NJ 
Green Acres Program for improvements at the Lower Playground within Community Park 
located near Little Falls Road and Slattery Drive in Cedar Grove. 
  
PROJECT SCOPE: The Township of Cedar Grove proposes to upgrade the facilities at 
the Lower Playground within Community Park Playground. A concept plan showing the 
proposed changes, a preliminary cost estimate, and an environmental impact assessment 
for the project can be found at: www.cedargrovenj.org. 
  
PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION: The public is encouraged to attend a public hearing 
to learn more about the proposal and to ask questions or provide comments on the 
proposed plan on January 8, 2024, at 7:00 PM. The meeting will be held In Person as 
part of the regularly scheduled Council Meeting. Written comments on the proposed 
application may be directed to Alexandra H. Handel, Municipal Engineer, Township of 
Cedar Grove, ahandel@suburbanconsulting.com  and 525 Pompton Avenue, Cedar 
Grove, NJ 07009. 
  
  

Dale A. Forde 
Township Clerk 
  
 

https://link.cumulusglobal.com/u/8c22348b/2J96U-mO7hG_ss33YFsSiw?u=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.cedargrovenj.org%26c%3DE%2C1%2CRM1fgwOgX1YcjVQEcBfyF9TVFSadinAKRC_BCIXO-B8xejdTyrzsvQASQgvSoaLMKMjdYcZhQLNK68_ZA0mX_LcZNspmWISU0mXxZ2mlozYioEFa0-M%2C%26typo%3D1
mailto:ahandel@suburbanconsulting.com

